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1451 Ionization Smoke Detector 
Discontinued    

 
 
July 1, 2009 
Document FLPR09-7-1 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We have been advised by System Sensor that the 1451 conventional plug-in ionization 
smoke detector is being discontinued as of September 30, 2009 due to historically low 
sales volumes.  The replacement product for this model is either the 2151 conventional 
plug-in photoelectric smoke detector or the i3 series of detectors.    
 
Please anticipate any future need for the 1451 ionization smoke detector and place your 
final orders as soon as possible.  All orders will be fulfilled on a first-in / first-out basis 
while supplies last.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this transition. Please contact your Regional Sales 
Manager or Fire-Lite Customer Service Representative at 1-800-627-3473, if you have any 
questions regarding this announcement.  
 
Thank you for your continued business.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bill Brosig 
Fire-Lite Product Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


